Shepherds Down School

Shepherds Lane, Compton, WINCHESTER. Hants. SO21 2AJ

Tel: 01962 713445 Fax: 01962 713453 Email: admin@shepherdsdown.hants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Debby Gooderham



5th March 2021

Dear Parents and carers

The Government has recently changed the guidance on how Relationships & Sex should be taught in schools. We are writing to you to invite you to attend a virtual meeting to share with you our policy and scheme of work on how we will teach Relationships & Sex at Shepherds Down School moving forward.

We have worked across the key stages to put together a well resourced and holistic scheme of work that we feel will provide all our children with the building blocks to support their understanding in this area throughout their time with us.

The virtual meeting will be open to ALL parents across the school. Please complete the link below to let us know what suits you in terms of attending the online information session that will be held via zoom.

https://s.surveyplanet.com/sNWDcs0wr

The zoom meetings will date will held on Tuesday 23rd March at 10.00am and 5.30pm

You can also choose to not attend and ask for an individual conversation with either myself or Ed, or alternatively we can send you a copy of the powerpoint.

We look forward to receiving your responses

Nicola & Ed

Assistant Heads







